

MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

October 9, 2001

TO:


ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

State

The Governor, today, signed AB 984 (Papan) which authorizes the use of lease-leaseback transactions by transit agencies.  Government Relations staff, consultants and representatives from San Francisco were called on by the California Transit Association to assist in passage of this measure.  

The Government Relations Department in a letter to the Governor urged his signature on this measure.
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